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UHS EYE CLINIC: IMPORTANT OBSERVATION AND REQUEST

Members of the entire University community are hereby appreciated for patronizing the UHS Eye clinic.
It has however, become imperative that they are informed of the following:

1. The UHS Eye clinic ensures availability of sufficient variety of glasses, frames, lenses,
fashion glasses, purses, napkins, ropes and other optical consumables for all clients. Those
on NHIS can enjoy approved services on NHIS tariffs. This development negates the need for
private patronage and/or payment into private business and non-UHS accounts.

2. Kindly desist from private patronage and/or payment henceforth.

3. Please pay at UHS pay point for all services obtained from the UHS Eye clinic using
approved payment options.

4. Kindly call the attention of UHS Information Officer (07030125730) for any request or
enticement for private patronage and/or payment.

5. Payment to private purses or accounts for services obtained from the University are
referable for disciplinary action. You have been warned; please take heed.

The UHS uses this opportunity to again encourage the practice of healthy living as a gift to our future
selves.

Thank you.
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